
 

City of Brampton – Marysfield Neighbourhood  

Character Review Study 

 

Public Open House #2 (Wednesday, December 5, 2018) 

 
The City of Brampton has initiated a review of Marysfield to examine the character 
defining elements of the Marysfield community and to identify how these elements can 
be protected. The City has retained SGL Planning & Design Inc. to complete the project. 
The study team would appreciate your comments on the proposed changes to the City’s 
Official Plan policies and Zoning By-law provisions. This feedback will inform our work in 
finalizing the implementing documents.  
 
 

 
Contact Information (Optional):  
 
Please be aware that your contact information is being collected in accordance 
with the Municipal Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act, and 
as such, it may be disclosed to persons who make a request to the City. 

 

Name: ___________________________________________________ 

 

Address: _________________________________________________ 

 
Phone:  __________________________________________________ 

 
Email: ___________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

Please leave your comments or submit them to: 

Michelle Gervais, MCIP, RPP  
Policy Planner, Policy Planning Division, Planning & Development Services  
Ph.: 905-874-2073 | E.: michelle.gervais@brampton.ca 
 
 
 

mailto:michelle.gervais@brampton.ca
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1. Please provide your comments on the proposed changes to the City’s 

Official Plan policies for the Marysfield Neighbourhood. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

2. Please provide your comments on the proposed changes to the 

City’s Zoning By-law provisions for the Marysfield Neighbourhood. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 




